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Dr. Hector Rodriguez-Luccioni
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Division of Materials Safety, State, Tribal and Rulemaking Programs
Material Safety Licensing Branch

January 11,2016

Dear Dr. Rodriguez-Luccioni:

With respect to your letter about generally licensed ((GL) equipment GL- 12070, dated
30 November 2015. the Beckman Coulter Liquid Scintillation Counter was transferred
to St. Louis University.

The VA - St. Louis Health Care System has collaborative relationships established
with local universities to perform cosponsored research. The research associated with
the LSC, purchased with research grant monies, listed on GL 12070 was moved from
the VA - St. Louis Health Care System, John Cochran Division location to St. Louis
University. in accordance with 10 CFR 31 .5(c) (8). the following information is
provided about the transferee:

Transferor's Name:

Device Information:

Transferee' s Name:

Location of Use:

Responsible Person:

VA - St. Louis Health Care System
915 North Grand Blvd
St. Louis, MO 63106

Beckman Coulter Liquid Scintillation Counter
Model: IS 6500
Serial No: 7071625
Isotope: Cs-137

St. Louis University
1402 5. Grand Blvd.
Caroline Building, Rlm. C305
St. L~ouis, MO 63104

Doisy Hall, Room R219

Mr. Mark Haenchen
Radiation Safety Officer
Telephone: (314) 977-6885



N,

Should you have questions pertaining to this letter, my Radiation Safety Officer, Mr.
Gary L. Hall is my point of contact. Mr. Hall may be reached by email at
gary.ha1l3'asva.gov. or by telephone (314) 652 - 4100, ext. 54832.

Sincerely,

Keith D. Rcpko
Interim Medical Center Director


